
University Council Committee on Student Life: Report 

 

The Committee on Student Life met on October 18, 2018 and January 18, 2019. The committee has been 
under discussion about the charge of the committee and how to better to serve the student 
experience—both for undergraduate and graduate students. The committee is drafting a proposal for 
the “Committee on Student Experience,”  which will be submitted to the Statutes and Bylaws 
Committee after our meeting on February 28th, 2019.  

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

Jennifer Samp, Chair 
Committee on Student Life 


